25 August 2016

Dear Parent / Carer



Sharing Information: Classroom Visits

The children have now settled in their new classes and we would like to offer you the opportunity to visit your child's classroom and meet their teacher(s).

Primary 1 parents have been invited to school on Tuesday 13 or Wednesday 14 September to see the work of the class and we would like to extend this throughout the school to include all classes. Details are in a separate letter for the Primary 1 visit.

I am sure you will find this a worthwhile experience which will provide you with information on the learning through displays. It will also give you an opportunity to meet your child's teacher(s).

There will be the formal parents' meetings prior to the October holiday, when you will have an individual meeting with your child's teacher to discuss their progress and areas for development.

This open morning for P2 to P7 classrooms will take place on Wednesday 14 September between 9.30 am and 12.15 pm. P3, P5 and P7 classes are available from 9.30 am - 10.30 am. P2, P4 and P6 from 11.15 am - 12.15 pm. Please come to the school reception and you will be escorted to the relevant area of the school. The arrangements are flexible and if you have children in classes assigned different time slots, you can visit all children at the same time.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

RRS Article 13

Mrs K McCartney

Head Teacher

Your right to have information.